lowa Department of Human Services

Terry E. Branstad Kim Reynolds Charles M. Palmer
Governor Lt. Governor Director

January 9, 2017

Ms. Patricia Hansen

Project Officer

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
Centers for Medicaid & CHIP Services

7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-01-16
Baltimore, MD 21244-1850
Patricia.Hansen1@cms.hhs.gov

Dear Ms. Hansen:

| am writing to formally accept the Special Terms and Conditions (STCs) and the expenditure
authority of the recently approved extension for lowa’s section 1115 family planning
demonstration, entitled, “lowa Family Planning Network (IFPN)”, under project number 11-W-
00188/7 effective through December 31, 2019.

We are appreciative of Tonya Moore, Senior Advisor, as well as all other staff of the Centers
for Medicare & Medicaid Services who provided assistance to lowa staff in the development
of the demonstration renewal process.

Since February 1, 2006, lowans have experienced the health benefits of family planning care
as provided and funded under this demonstration waiver. The limited benefits provided under
the IFPN have resulted in a reduction of federal and state expenditures for pre-natal care for
mothers, deliveries, and newborn medical care.

Any future concerns about this demonstration project may be discussed with Kelly Lindsay,
lowa’s project manager. Ms. Lindsay may be reached at 515-281-5334 or via email at
klindsa@dhs.state.ia.us.

We look forward to the continued partnership with CMS to provide financial support through
Medicaid to lowans for family planning services through the lowa Family Planning Network.

Sincerely,

Mikki Stier, _FACHE
Medicaid Director

CC: James Scott, Associate Regional Administration, Region VII
Sandra Levels, State Representative, Region VI

1305 E. Walnut Street, Des Moines, 1A 50319-0114



bcc:  Wendy Rickman
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Jennifer Steenblock
Kelly Lindsay





